
An acupuncturist in Fort Mill, SC, is looking for someone to takeover seeing her patients 
from mid-April to around mid-September 2024 as she will be on leave. 
 
She is looking for that person to remain on staff after she returns and there is the 
possibility she would consider selling her practice after September too. If you're 
interested, contact: 
 
Michelina Kraus, L.Ac., M.Ac., CPT 
Fountain of Youth Acupuncture: 
A Holistic Healing and Skin Care Studio 
Foyacu.com 
(201) 741-6802 
 

http://foyacu.com/

